-----Original Message-----

From: julieandraywhite

Sent: 22 August 2013 23:15

To: Rebekah Morgan

Subject: Planning application

Application no, 13/00930/f , it has come to my notice that on this application form question 14, the applicant has ticked the box no, where in fact there were 11 badger sett entrances which have since been filled in by a digger, I think that is a criminal act involving wildlife, therefor I think permission should not be given, we should be preserving our wildlife, they have just as much right to live as we do, thank you , Mrs J White .

Sent from my iPad

